
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 15, 2009 
 
 
Vocational Minute- Tonight’s vocational talk was given 
by Marge Barker. Marge has spent her entire career in 
banking including sidewalk teller, proof operator, 
mortgage lending, and leasing. Marge is currently a 
senior vice-president in governmental operations for TD 
Banknorth. Thank you to Marge for sharing your 
experiences with the club.  
 
Raffle - Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to Ocean 
House Pizza donated by Paul Jennings was won Eleanor 
Brainin.  
 
Happy Dollars - Dollars were given tonight by Bob 
Flynn, Bob Carson, Paul Jennings, Anne Swift-Kayatta, 
Kathy Ray, Cindy Doucette, Bob Packer, Sybil 
Riemensnider, Marge Barker, Phil Dube, Nancy Hawes, 
David Lourie, Eleanor Brainin, Dan Mooers, Janet 
McLaughlin, John LoBosco, Joan Frustaci, and Joe 
Conroy.  
 
Reminder- Please bring in your back issues of the 
Rotarian Magazine so that they can be reused and given 
to others who want to learn more about Rotary 
 
Lobster Bake - Next week is our annual Lobster Bake. 
You need to have registered by tonight with Anne if you 
are attending. The cost of the meal will be approximately 
$25.00 per person. Anne is still looking for a few people 
to help out with various tasks. So if you can help out, 
please contact her.  
 
Wheelchairs for the World- David Lourie is looking 
for a volunteer to go to Biddeford and collect some 
wheelchairs, crutches, and walkers that are being 
donated by a nursing facility. Please contact David if 
you can help out. 
 
Dan Gacetta Update - Last week, it was announced that 
Dan Gacetta has moved into the Scarborough Veterans 
Home for the foreseeable future as he is experiencing 
some back problems. If you have some time to stop over 
and visit, he would be very appreciative.  
 
RI Presidential Visit to New England - In honor of the 
100 year charter of the Boston Rotary Club, 2009-2010 
RI President John Kenny and his wife June will be 
featured guests for an evening dinner.  The event is 
scheduled for Saturday, July 18 at the Holiday Inn in 
Boxborough MA.  Please see Joan for more 
information. 
 
Soup Kitchen Wrap-Up- Last night helping Joe Conroy 
at the Soup Kitchen were: Dan and Edie Davidson, Dick 
Yerxa, John LoBosco, Carol, Jane, Natalie, and Helen 
Vaughn, Dave Bagdasarian with three volunteers from 
his office, Mike McGovern, and Jim Russell. Our next 

pportunity to serve will be Tuesday, August 11th.  o
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Benefit Concert- On Thursday July 30th. at 7 PM, at 
South Portland High School, we will be having a benefit 
concert for the Kayanet Children’s Home. More 

formation to follow.  in
 
Program - Tonight’s program was a club assembly 
discussion on how our weekly speakers should be 
selected. Each member should take it upon his or her self 
to recommend potential speakers to Mike McGovern. 
Mike will act as a gatekeeper and will work these 
speakers into a schedule. Club members suggested 
several specific ideas that could be asked to speak to us. 
Another alternative that was mentioned is having 
members visit offsite to member companies. Thank you 

 Dan Mooers for leading this discussion.  to
 
Editor’s Note- Thank you to John LoBosco and 

drienne Murphy for taking notes for me tonight.  
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July 29 
Song          Hawes  
Invocation Ray 
Raffle Gift Knight 
Conductor Kennealy 
 
 
August 5 
Song  Hewitt 
Invocation Riemensnider 

onductor Knight 
Raffle Gift LoBosco 
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